Appendix 3

Richmond Hill Hall Charities Association Inc.
350 Newkirk Road, Richmond Hill, ON, L4C 3G7

January 17, 2013

Attn: Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk
City of Toronto

100 Queen Street West
Toronto, Ontario

MS5H 2N2

Re: Proposal to Relocate a2 Binge Hall

We, the Members of the Richmond Hill Hall Charities Association, are
vehemently opposed to the relocation of the Ultimate Bingo Hall to the proposed
location at 5601 Steeles Avenue West.

Many of our regular customers are residents of the City of Vaughan, and this new
location threatens to reduce our current customer base. Our charities are very
dependant on the bingo funds available to them. Any reduction of these funds
will require them to reduce services or place additional strain on already
overworked volunteers to maintain the current levels.

We ask that you please consider the negative effect any competition at the very
edge of the city of Vaughan will have on our charities' future.

Sincerely

Bill Vanderboor '

Secretary — ( (
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